
Dear 4th Grade Families: 
 
We are in the process of planning the All Saints Day Masses.  
We will be determining readers and assigning parts on Friday. 
We also need to know of any students that will not be 
attending the Sunday Mass, as it will affect our seating. 
 
Since the 4th grade “saints” will be participating in both the All 
Saints Day Mass on November 1st, and the 10:30 am Sunday 
Mass on November 4th, we need to have confirmation that 
those selected to be litany singers and do some of the 
readings, will be able to attend both Masses.   
 
Please reply via email or return this hard copy return by Friday 
the 19th.  We do need to hear from all families, even if your 
child does not want to be a reader or sing at Mass. Thank 
you. 
 
Student: _________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature: __________________________________ 
 
______Yes, we will be able to attend the November 4th 
Sunday Mass at 10:30 am 
 
______No, we will not be able to attend the 
November 5th Sunday Mass. 
 
 
Thank you so much, 
Mrs. Podell and Ms. Simpson 


